
Join a Cub Scout Pack near you! 
 

 

 

For information, go to BEASCOUT.ORG, or contact one of the Cub Scout Packs listed below. 

 

Cub Scout Pack 50: (2.1 miles from Zip 17403)            

• For Boys and Girls in Kindergarten through fifth grade.  

• Meetings are held at the Spry Church Scout House- 50 School St. York, PA 17402 

• Den meetings are held on Tuesday’s from 6:30-7:30 PM.  

• For additional information contact Eric Foust. By email: CubPack50Spry@gmail.com. 

 Cub Scout Pack 69: (2.4 miles from Zip 17403) 
 

• For Boys and Girls in Kindergarten through fifth grade.  

• Meetings are held at the Salem Lutheran Church-99 York Rd. Jacobus, PA 17407.  

• Den meetings are held on Tuesday’s at 6:30 PM.  

• For additional information contact Jodi Snyder. By email: stinkydog1992@yahoo.com.  

 

 Cub Scout Pack 43: (4.1 miles from Zip 17403) 
 

• For Boys and Girls in the first through fifth grade.  

• Meetings are held at the Christ Evangelical Lutheran Church-126 W. Main St. Dallastown, PA 17313  

• Den meetings are held on Monday’s at 6:30 PM during the school year.  

• For additional information contact Christopher Rodkey. By email: cdrodkey@yahoo.com or by telephone: 717-824-6397.  
 

Cub Scout Pack 25: (5.1 miles from 17403) 

• For Boys in the first through fifth grade. 

• Meetings are held at the Yorkshire United Methodist Church-125 Edgewood Rd. York, PA 17402 

• Den meetings are held on various assigned days, Monday-Thursday. 

• For additional information contact Joseph Blackwood. By email:  joeblackwood05@yahoo.com or by telephone: 704-591-1252. 

Cub Scout Pack 94: (5.7 miles from Zip 17403) 

• For Boys and Girls in Kindergarten through fifth grade.  

• Meets at the Shiloh United Church of Christ-2251 Willow Rd. York, PA 17408 

• Den meetings are held on Tuesday’s between 6:30-7:30 PM. 

• For additional information contact Melissa Kopp-Smith. By email: office@rotary7390.org or by telephone: 717-578-8918. 

 

The York Suburban School District neither encourages nor discourages a student’s participation in the activities and programs featured on this page. 

Flyer Distributed by the New Birth of Freedom Council, BSA   www.newbirthoffreedom.org 

Boys and Girls who are in Kindergarten through fifth grade 

(Ages 7 to 11) can be a Cub Scout. 

Five reasons why your child should be a Cub Scout: 

1. Fun, Outdoor Activities- camping, hiking, fishing, 

games, etc.  Help them to take a break from electronics! 

2. Try New Things- Create art and music, build a 

Pinewood Derby car, learn magic tricks, make your own 

game, etc. 

3. Learn Important Skills- read a map, tie a square knot, 

learn basic first aid, using tools, etc. 

4. Character Development- Cub Scouting reinforces 

trustworthiness, respect, responsibility, fairness, caring, 

and citizenship. 

5. Build Friendships- Kids can be themselves in a 

positive environment. Cub Scouts work in 

groups, developing confidence and forging social 

ties along the way. 
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